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Algansee Twp. has decided to go with a new plan for their expansion at the current township 
hall site: a standalone newly-constructed township hall, and a remodeling of the existing 
township hall into a space for the library. 

The estimate for the new hall is about $300,000, with the remodeling to cost another 
approximately $90,000 (see below for details). The township is curious as to how much the 
BDL Board is willing to contribute to this project.  

Per our contract, the township is “to provide the physical facilities”, while the township and 
the library both “cooperate in the internal maintenance and repair of the facility”. An 
argument could certainly be made that chipping in towards the cost of the remodel would 
be cooperating on the internal repair. 

Given the ongoing support from the township, and this opportunity to both increase our 
space for library services and have access to the new township hall for programming, I 
encourage you to find an amount that you are willing to contribute. 

As you can see from this month’s financial statements, the Assigned Fund Balance for 
Special Projects has $401,106, and there is another $31,705 in donated funds restricted for 
use at the Algansee Branch. 

The timeframe is such that any support that the BDL Board offered to this project would not 
be expensed until next year. Construction is expected to begin this fall on the new hall, but 
remodeling the old for use as a library could not begin until after the the township moves 
out and into the new hall. 

Submitted by John Rucker
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https://branchdistrictlibrary.org/pdf/1993_07_06_Algansee_Branch_Library_Services_agreement.pdf







